A COUPLE CLARIFICATIONS...

ZIP IN AND ZOOM OUT DAY

Dear Friends,

In my weekly check-in I mentioned Zip In and Zoom Out day on Friday, June 12, but I was not clear on the expectations of this time.

Teachers will be in their cars (kind of like a trunk or treat) with any personal belongings that may have been left and a friendly wave. We ask that families stay in their cars as well. Your belongings will be brought to you and passed through the window. If you don't have any belongings to pick up but want to come and give a friendly wave, we'd love to see you too! This is a chance for us all to see each other and wish each other well for a fabulous summer vacation, but we still must maintain physical distancing protocols.

To keep our traffic pattern running smoothly, please enter through the Bangor Rd. driveway and exit through the Jr./Sr. High driveway. Teachers will be lined up along the playground side of the driveway.

This is also a good time for you to return anything to school: technology, recorders, books, classwork, math cards, games, etc.

Thank you for your understanding and sorry for any confusion!

~Erin

S DAY UPDATE

Since we will have our step up day at the end of the first four weeks of the 2020/21 school year, S Day on our ABC Countdown to Summer Vacation will now be: Story with the Superintendent! Please be on the look out for the video link on our school website, district Facebook page, and in Google Classrooms.



CONTACT US

Facebook



erin.ireland@eastonschools.o...



(207) 488-7700 eastonschools.org/o/easton-...

